
The Kentucky Transportation Cabinet is undertaking a planning study to develop and evaluate alternatives for 
the improvement of US 25 between Dry Ridge and Crittenden in Grant County.

The purpose of the public meeting is to present preliminary findings and gather input 
on potential issues, concerns, alternatives, and impacts for the proposed 
improvement project.

Following the meeting, improvement alternatives will be developed by the project team using the preliminary 
traffic, geometric, environmental, and geotechnical data gathered to-date as well as the input received from 
the local officials, local stakeholders, and the public.  These preliminary improvement alternatives will be 
carried forward for more detailed analysis (including consideration of traffic, environmental, geotechnical, 
socioeconomic, cost, and constructability) and further local official, local stakeholder, and public input.  The 
result of this planning study will be a recommendation for the improvement of US 25.  The no-build option 
will be given equal consideration.

Handouts containing information about the project, comment sheets and displays will be available at the 
meeting.  Representatives from the KY Transportation Cabinet and their consultants will be available to 
answer questions.  Written comments will be accepted during the meeting and until October 19, 2007 at the 
District Six Office address listed below.  

Comments from this meeting will become a part of the official record for the project.  Once compiled, the 
meeting record will be made available for review and copying only after an Open Records Request has been 
received and approved.  All Open Records Requests must be submitted to the Office of Legal Services, 
Kentucky Transportation Cabinet, 200 Mero Street Frankfort, Kentucky 40622.

In accordance with the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA), if anyone has a disability and requires 
assistance, please notify Nancy Wood no later than September 28, 2007.  Please call 859-341-2700 or mail 
your request to the address listed below.

Please address any questions regarding this project to:
Robert Hans, Project Manager

Kentucky Transportation Cabinet, Department of Highways
421 Buttermilk Pike

P.O. Box 17130
Covington, Kentucky 41017

The Kentucky Transportation Cabinet
Needs Your Input!

Concerning the Study of US 25 
between Dry Ridge and Crittenden in Grant County

Public Information Meeting
Tuesday, October 2, 2007, 4:00-7:00 p.m.
Sherman Baptist Church Meeting Facility

3525 Dixie Highway, Dry Ridge, KY
Open Format (stop by anytime between 4 and 7 p.m.)


